
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Autumn Term 2020 

Year 3: Class 6 

Teacher: Miss Weetman  

TA: Mrs Horne  

Year 3 & 4: Class 5 

Teacher: Mrs Freeman  

TA: Mrs Smith & Mrs Callaghan  

Year 4: Class 4 

Teacher: Miss Norris  

TA: Miss Fleet  

Welcome back to the new school year, Autumn Term!   

We hope you managed to enjoy your Summer and were able to get some fresh air and enjoy the 

sunshine!  

The start of the new school year has been busy but successful with the Year 3 children adapting well 

to KS2 life and our year 4 children stepping up to the expectations of year 4. Well done to all of our 

class bubbles! Children have become experts at handwashing and new routines are running smoothly.                                        

Children have quickly and safely adapted to new routines including arriving to school safely within 

allocated times, handwashing, following our school rules of ‘SAFE, READY, RESPECTFUL’ within their 

class bubbles and impressing all of the adults with their wonderful work!  

Thank you to the adults for their continued support in a very different start to the school year,  

Year 3 and 4 team      

 

 

 

P.E DAYS: Children are to wear their PE kit to 

school on their PE days with jogging bottoms and a 

hoodie/track top over the top to keep them warm. 

Trainers or plimsolls are O.K but please be mindful of 

wearing plimsolls when it is raining as we aim to be 

outside as much as we can!  

Miss Weetman: Wednesday and Friday 

Mrs Freeman: Tuesday and Wednesday  

Miss Norris: Tuesday and Friday  

School Uniform: 

Navy blue sweatshirt / 

jumper / cardigan. 

Grey trousers / skirt / 

pinafore dress. 

White polo shirt. 

School shoes – No 

trainers, except for PE 

days. 

Marvellous Me! 
Don’t forget to download 

the Marvellous Me App 

if you haven’t already! 

We want to tell you all 

about your child’s 

learning.  

If you need a new joining 

code, just ask your 

child’s teacher.  

 


